
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’s​ RES​ ​Community Connection​ features 
five important messages. 

Calendar Updates 

Monday, March 15- First Day of In Person Instruction 

Monday, March 29- Monday, April 6- Spring Break- No School for Staff or Students 

Students Returning for In Person Learning 

Is your child returning to school on Monday, March 15? Only those students who have 
opted to return to school in person should return to Rosemont on Monday. All other 
students should log on for virtual learning via Zoom. If you are unsure whether your 
child is returning in person, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

Grades 4 and 5 A/B Week Rotation 

Week of March 15- ​WEEK A 

If you are a Week B student in grades 4 or 5 you will not return in person until March 22. 

Returning to School In Person Reminders 

March 15 is the first day of in person learning!  Families opting to send their child to 
school for in- person learning please read the following reminders. We can’t wait to see 
you on Monday! 

● Attach a tag to your child’s backpack with their first and last name, teacher name, 
grade level and how they will go home (bus, car ride, walker, global) 

● Since water fountains will not be available, please plan to send your child with a 
plastic water bottle 

● Ensure your contact and emergency contact information is updated in the Parent 
Portal on Synergy. 

● While the school will have masks for students, we suggest having at least 4-5 
masks to use in rotation to ensure a comfortable, safe fit 

● Develop a plan for emergency pick-up. There must be a person who can pick up 
your child at all times 

Return to In Person Orientation Recording and Presentation  



The return to in person orientation meeting held on Wednesday, March 10 was recorded 
for your convenience. If you would like to view the presentation, please visit the RES 
website. Please take some time to review the information shared regarding Rosemont’s 
plan for in person instruction. 

 As a reminder, please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual 
tips and tricks and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning! 
This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Thank you and have a 
good evening. 

 


